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Good day Allyson,

As a follow up to our previous phone call,
I would like to send you this email as my formal resignation from the Mississauga Road 
Safety Committee.

Due to a large change in my personal life I will not be able to fulfill the requirements needed 
to continue as a citizen member on the Road Safety Committee. I have had such a great time 
getting to know all the members of the committee as well as the city of Mississauga staff who 
have been attending the meetings. I hope going forward when life allows I will be able to 
serve on a committee with Mississauga again.

Thank you for everything Allyson,

Brant Thompson.
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